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 Updates: 
Customers are under the impression that we will supply medicine for dogs 
that have kennel cough and cats that have URI.  This is inaccurate infor-
mation.  It is up to the vet staff to determine if and how much medicine, 
will be going home with the animals.    
 

Please do not tell the public that an animal is or is not sick and will or 

will not be going home with meds or  on contract until the adoption 

exam has been performed and vet staff has made that decision.  

 
Due to reduced staffing and supervision, we will no longer be having vol-
unteers come in on Sundays. 
 
November 4th- December 31st dogs and cats are free to veterans with 
valid ID.  
 
Dog pricing is $95 plus $10 micro-chip, plus license and cats have been 
reduced to $5 plus $10 micro-chip.     
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I want to let you and any one else know, what a 
great bunch of employees you have. I enjoyed 
so much working with them on Sunday at the 
Super Pet Adoption.  
 
They have a difficult job but still show compas-
sion and patience for the animals. It is hard 
work, as I found out on Sunday. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to work with 
Rachael, Jesus, and all the others. 
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Klein 
 

_____________________________ 
 

Saturday was a success by my standards in that 
21 dogs were adopted.  Don't know about Sun-
day as I was in Escondido. 
  
Marisa is an excellent team leader and very 
competent.  Don't recall the names of the three 
other team members, but you would be proud of 
their skill and performance. 
  
David Page 

 

If you have a story or any pictures you would like to 

share please email them to Nwarring@rivcocha.org 

Contact Number:  
 

Candace McGrew 
Volunteer Program Manger  

Cmcgrew@rivcocha.org 
951-358-7467 

 

Reminders: 
Happy Veterans Day  

We will be closed on  

November 11, 2011 

 

Happy Thanksgiving  
We will be closed on  

November 24th and 25th, 2011 

 

Please don't forget  to come in and walk a 

dogs we all miss you! 



 

 

 

 

 

The San Jacinto Valley Animal Campus has cut 

back on their clinic hours and is now having 

clinic volunteers come out  on Mondays and 

Tuesdays only. 

Katherine, the Supervising Registered Veteri-

nary Technician, has said that the volunteers 

are amazing and wonderful.  She would like 

to thank all of the volunteers in San Jacinto 

and send a special thanks to Barbara and 

Helen for their hard work and commitment to 

the shelter. Keep up the good work ! 

 

 

 

 

My baby I rescued from 

the shelter.    

Thank you. 

   Frank Landfield, Volunteer shared this 

picture of his dog that he rescued from the 

Coachella Valley Animal Campus.   

 

 

 

Coachella Valley Animal Campus   
San Jacinto Valley Animal Campus 



 

 November 2011 Birthdays 

Karen Stewart 11/8 

Lee Powell 11/14 

Kelli Bryan 11/15 

Austin Walker 11/16 

Alexandra Alvarez 11/20 

Olivia Spencer 11/25 

Nancy Crowell 11/28 

Wendy Robinson 11/29 

How does volunteering impact Animal Services? 
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